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January has been a wonderful journey of 

learning, growth, and celebration at 

Bardwell. Our students have been engaging 

in exciting activities, from sensory-friendly 

learning experiences to interactive life skills 

sessions. We are incredibly proud of their 

progress and the joy they bring to our school 

community every day. A heartfelt thank you 

to our dedicated staff and supportive 

families for working together to create an 

inclusive, nurturing environment.  

 

Jo, Jade, Hayley & Karen 
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Meet our EYFS Lead
Staff Spotlight- Claire

Brand The Bus 25

The Gallery Trust has been entered into the Brand the Bus competition, in hope that we can spread 

our Gallery Trust values far and wide.  

The Gallery Trust needs your votes!  Our design will celebrate inclusion, empowerment, and 

opportunity for all – living our values across Oxfordshire.  

How to help:   

 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=G4CaewiZuk6gbSGK0YIk47DitQdE945DlWw

LZDtsWnBUNDNNNURMNUxEWVY3WERZMENFN1NZRUxCUSQlQCN0PWcu  

- Head to the competition page     

- Find entry number 32  

- Cast your vote and help us bring our vision to life  

Let’s put The Gallery Trust on the map. Thank you for your support! 

  

 

 

We want to share some great news with all our families!  

 

Claire is our new EYFS Lead at Bardwell School, alongside her 

teaching role for EYFS/KS1. A huge congratulations to Claire from 

everyone at Bardwell.  

Staff Spotlight:  

What does your day look like?  

Throughout the week I am busy teaching in Willow Class. I always 

look forward to our PE and music lessons. In the afternoons, I enjoy 

taking Willow Class on a sensory walk around the school. Running 

staff Zumba on a Tuesday is also great fun!  

What are your hobbies or interests? 

My hobbies are singing, dancing and baking. I enjoy going on long 

walks with my family. 
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